
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Manitoba FASD Coalition 

 

Join us for an Information Series Workshop 

Students and Schools: Successful Systems 

Friday, May 6, 2022, 12 – 1:15 p.m. 

This is a FREE event sponsored by the Manitoba FASD Coalition and the 

Manitoba FASD Family Network 

Session will run from 12:00 p.m. to 1:15 p.m. 

 

Plan to join us May 6th to hear from Kirsten Auld Varey and Brigette Kosmac, from 

Inclusion Support Services in the Winnipeg School Division. 

Kirsten and Brigette will be sharing how schools can support students with FASD using a 

lens of presuming competence, purposeful planning, and promoting student advocacy. 

This is an introductory session to help school teams support Neurodiverse students with 

FASD. 

The session will be of interest to anyone who is working with children, adolescents, and 

youth with FASD, including classroom teachers, educational assistants, resource 

teachers, guidance counselors, administrators, and clinicians. While this is intended for 

those working in the education field, parents and caregivers are more than welcome to 

attend. 

The Info Series Workshop will be in the form of a Zoom webinar. Please register in 

advance, 

https://us02web.zoom.us/meeting/register/tZIvdeysqTgjHNby7hddwiLAOUnYWBuAgaEf 

If you find that you are not able to attend, please cancel your registration prior to 

the workshop by notifying the office, coordinator@fasdcoalition.ca 
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